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November 16, 2016, 

 
 
 

Jackie Martin, Committee Secretary 
London Housing Advisory Committee 
City of London 
300 Dufferin Avenue  
London, Ontario | 
PO BOX 5035  
N6A 4L9 
 
Dear Ms. Martin: 
 
SUBJECT:  REPRESENTATION ON LHAC 
 
I am writing to inform you that, as January 1st, 2017, our Director of Communications, Melissa Hardy-
Trevenna, will be retiring and her successor, Chad Lovell, will be taking her place as a Resource 
Member on the Committee.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
LONDON AND ST. THOMAS  
ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS® 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John S. Geha, 
Chief Executive Officer 

  
 

 


